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24 February 2023 
 
 
 
Subject: National Education Union (NEU) Strike Action: Thursday 2nd March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Further to the letter of 23rd March sent in relation to the impending industrial action in schools by 
members of the NEU, we have now undertaken the assessment of risk based on staffing and 
safeguarding considerations and can now confirm that your child will not be able to attend school on 
Thursday 2nd March.  
 
Whilst this will be disappointing for you and your child, the decision has been made based on staffing 
arrangements and the ability of the school to ensure safety on site. 
 
If you are in receipt of benefit related Free School Meals then you will receive an emailed voucher to 
cover this. 
 
We apologise for the inconvenience this may cause. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Noel Goodwin 
Headteacher 

Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin 
 


